



IATSE, AMPTP Confirm Additional Bargaining Dates, 
Talks to Resume June 24


Monday June 10, 2024


The International Alliance of Theatrical Stage Employees (IATSE) and 
the Alliance of Motion Picture and Television Producers (AMPTP) 
have agreed to schedule four additional bargaining dates in June.


The parties will resume talks on June 24 for the Hollywood Basic 
Agreement and the Area Standards Agreement. The negotiations 
are scheduled to conclude on June 27.


International President Matthew D. Loeb stated, “We look forward to 
concluding our bargaining with the AMPTP and reaching an 
agreement that our members will be proud to ratify.” 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